
Coaches,  

With the opening of the new school we all have questions as to how things will go this year. We are 

trying our best to make sure everything goes as smoothly as the last 30 years of the Bill Dies Memorial 

Tournament.   

The following are some things to remember and convey to your team and bus drivers.  

1. School will be in session at Firestone and Litchfield.  There will be a rapid dismissal at 3:30.  Therefore, 

the parking lot will be busy with parents and busses picking up students and students exiting the lot 

onto Castle Blvd.  We suggest you arrive at the school by 1:30 to avoid the congestion. 

2. To drop your team off, the busses will drive to the same address as past years, 333 Rampart, and walk 

down the sidewalk to door 15. 

3. Busses will continue on to The First Baptist Church at 1670 Shatto Ave. A shuttle will be available to 

transport everyone back to Firestone. 

4. You and your team will enter the building at Door #15.  Weigh-ins will begin at 2:30. 

5. Because school is in session, everyone must remain in the weigh-in area until school lets out.  

6. At 4 pm the front doors on Castle will be used for entrance. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call.  

Dies Electric, Inc. 

Phone: 330-253-9959 

 


